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Newsletter 29th March 2018 
 

Venus Class teachers 
We would like to say a huge thank you to Miss White for taking such good care of Venus during 
Mrs Winchester’s maternity leave and for giving the children such a wonderful start to school life 
at Brabourne. We wish her the very best of luck in the future and hope to see her again very soon. 
We are also very pleased to welcome back Mrs Winchester who will working in Venus on Monday, 
Tuesday and Wednesday and Miss Holloway who will work in Venus each Thursday and Friday.  
 
Church Inspection 
We are pleased to announce that following Brabourne School’s church inspection this term, that 
we are a ‘Good’ Church school. The full report will be emailed to parents and will also be available 
on the school website. I would like to say a massive thank you to the parents and children who 
spoke to the inspector. I was so impressed by how eloquently the children spoke about their 
school and their pride as they showed the inspector around. 
 
 
Football Tournament 
A huge ‘well done’ to our football team who came 3rd in the ADPSSA small schools tournament last 
weekend at Smeeth School. It was clear that the children showed real determination to do well for their 
school. 
 
Easter  
Following a wonderful Church service this morning by the children, I would like to take this opportunity to 
wish everyone a very Happy Easter and hope you all have a restful break. 
 
 
Attached letters 
Please find attached with this newsletter, details for the Smeeth Easter holiday club and the Benefice diary 
with covering Church letter. 
Also attached is a letter, originally sent last year, giving advice/information concerning threadworms.  We 
have recently been advised of a case in school, so please do read this notice to be fully aware of the 
symptoms. 
 
PTA News 
The Easter Egg Bingo was a great success and enjoyed by all. Thank you so much to Lorraine and Jay for 
organising and running it all. And a huge thank you to all that came and supported the event. We raised 
£224!!!  
There will be a PTA Meeting in the first week back after Easter. Thursday 19th April at 1pm in The Five Bells 
and the Summer Fair plans will start in full force.  
If anyone is still having problems getting onto PTA Social, please let me know. Especially as future events 
will be booked and paid for exclusively using this method.  
Have a wonderful Easter break and thank you again for your continued support of the school.  
 

Jane Reid 
PTA Chair 
 
Return to School 
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Please note that there is a staff development day on Monday 16th April and children are back in school on 
Tuesday 17th April.  Children in Years 3-6 need to remember to bring swimming costumes…etc. on the first 
day.  There will not be any after school clubs during the first week back at school. 

 
 
 

Andrew Stapley 
Headteacher                                                                                                                                      

          
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
 
Dates for diary 
 
 
Mon 16 Apr  Staff Development Day – No children in school 

Tues 17 Apr  Term 5 starts 

Fri 20 Apr  Jupiter class trip – Houses of Parliament 

Mon 7 May  Bank Holiday – school closed 

Fri 25 May  Term 5 ends 
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